



15 October 2021

Dear Families,

The school photographer will be in school all day on:

Wednesday 3 November 2021

All children will have their individual photographs taken for our school records, which will be kept confidential. Family group photos will also be taken this year and you will have the opportunity to purchase a copy of your child's photographs.

Please make sure your child comes in their full school uniform.

Year 2 and Year 3 have PE lessons on Wednesdays. They can come in PE kit as usual but ask that children wear their school sweatshirt or cardigan rather than a Dixons hoody.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

of Aslaurah

Mrs Haunch Principal